
14. REHUA MARAE LIGHTING

The Board received a request for funds for Rehua Marae to install halogen floodlights to increase
security and lighting at the facility.

Board members queried whether this request fitted with SCAP criteria, and whether it was a priority
given other funding needs in the community. The Community Development Adviser stated that this
application supported the social services that take place at the marae, that it was one of the most
utilised facilities in the Board’s area, and that safety is a priority for Strengthening Communities. He
also advised that any application to the Board is ad hoc, and up to the Board whether to fund or not.

The Board resolved to allocate $3,735 to Rehua Marae from Strengthening Community Action Plan
funds to enable exterior lighting to be installed to assist with safety in the community.

Ingrid Stonhill abstained from voting.
Megan Evans, Graham Condon and Myra Barry voted against this resolution.


